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Minnesota State Law:  

The Sale and Use of Electronic Cigarettes 

 

Minnesota has enacted laws that regulate the sale and use of “electronic 

delivery devices”-more commonly known as electronic cigarettes or e-

cigarettes. These laws impact city and county regulations. 

  
As licensing authorities, Minnesota cities and counties are responsible for ensuring:  

Retailers obtain a local license to sell electronic cigarettes. 

Electronic cigarettes are not sold to anyone under 18 years of 

age. 

Electronic cigarettes (and related products) are sold behind the 

counter or other locations that cannot be accessed without 

clerk assistance. 

Any liquids sold for use in electronic cigarettes are in child-

resistant packaging. 

Electronic cigarettes are not being sold from mall kiosks, 

county fair booths, or other movable places of business. 


